## **Natalie Hill**

From:

Jodell Roberts < jroberts@thesmithlawfirm.com>

Sent:

Wednesday, July 18, 2018 9:50 AM

To:

Natalie Hill Christina Ortiz

Cc: Subject:

Mattox - Petition for Vacation of Alley

Natalie -

Following up from our phone conversation this morning re our client's request to continue the Mattox Petition for Vacation of City Property – 2301 Flagler Ave from the July 26, 2018 DRC Meeting to the August 23, 2018 DRC Meeting. As we discussed, Patrick Wright was fine with a continuation of this item to the August DRC, as was expressed to Wayne Smith at their Monday meeting this week.

I will look for your confirmation of the continuance.

Thank you.

Jodell Roberts
Legal Assistant

The Smith Law Firm 509 Whitehead Street

Key West, FL 33040 Phone: (305) 296-0029

Fax: (305) 296-9172

Email: jroberts@thesmithlawfirm.com

NOTICE: The Smith Law Firm intends the information contained in this electronic mail transmission for the use of the named individual or entity to which it is directed and may contain information that is privileged or otherwise confidential. It is not intended for transmission to, or receipt by, anyone other than the named addressee (or a person authorized to deliver it to the named addressee). It should not be copied or forwarded to any unauthorized persons. If you have received this electronic mail transmission in error, please delete it from your system without copying or forwarding it, and notify the sender of the error by reply email or by calling The Smith Law Firm at 1-800-800-3497, so that our address record can be corrected. Thank you.